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VELOC]

June 4, 2010

Dear Veloce Residents:

This notice is to advise you that the televisions in the theatre and yoga studio
were reported stolen this past Monday along with the X-box and Wii consocles. In
addition a vehicle was stolen out the P2 garage in the same evening and may be
related to the other thefts. The authorities are currently investigating the matter
and we intend to have replacements installed very soon.

Veloce is offering a $500 reward to any information leading to an arrest. Please
contact the management office with any information you may have.

This notice is also intended to provide information allowing you to make
appropriate decisions regarding your personal safety. It is recommended that
you become acquainted with your neighbors, stay alert to any suspicious activity,
and keep your doors locked at all times and windows securely latched. It is also
advisable that you maintain insurance coverage for your personal belongings.

In addition, when entering doors, gates or garages, please do not allow anyone
to enter the buildings, as all residents are given fobbed electronic access. This
ensures only residents and guests of residents are allowed in the buildings or
garages.

If you witness or are aware of any suspicious activity, please dial 911
immediately. After first calling the police, please report all incidents as soon as
possible to the Management Office or appropriate onsite personnel.

Sincerely,

Veloce Management




